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robert lawson

From: robertlawson@bizcinci.rr.com

Sent: Monday, September 10, 2007 7:40 AM
To: water@bizcinci.rr.com

Subject: Re: This is the right letter

Steve,

Just a quick review of the MUTT book, your numbers don't add up...i have found several
inaccuracy in the numbers....give me a call so we can sit down and go over the info




